Securities and
Exchange
Commission

LEGAZPI EXTENSION OFFICE

The public is advised that Legazpi Extension Office
cellphone number 0915-354-4131 is temporarily
inaccessible beginning August 15, 2022 until further
nofice.

The public may reach the office through email
address at secbicol@sec.gov.ph and through the
following cellphone numbers:

Cellphone Numbers Matters of Concern
0929-883-1917 new registration, reports, eFAST, MC 28,
request for authenticated copy of documents,

certificate of no derogatory information,
monitoring, other concerns

0977-039-2820 amendments, petition to lift order of

suspension/revocation

For the information of the public.
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